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In 2024, Arizona passed Proposition 139—an extreme amendment that 
created a “fundamental right to abortion” for every individual. Voters 
were told it would simply “stop extremist politicians” and put “women 
and doctors back in charge.” 
 
But what really happened? 
 
The truth was buried under a flood of misleading ads. The pro-abortion 
campaign, backed by millions in out-of-state donations, outspent the 
pro-life opposition by more than 30 to 1. On Election Day, 61% of voters 
passed the amendment—many without realizing what it 
would actually do. 
 
Just days after the election was certified: 

• Dec 3, 2024: Abortion activists sued to strike down Arizona’s 15-
week abortion limit. 

• March 5, 2025: The judge ruled Arizona’s abortion limit law 
unconstitutional. 

• May 23, 2025: Abortion activists sued again—this time to 
eliminate Arizona’s 24-hour waiting period and allow abortion 
pills to be mailed without ever seeing a doctor in person. 

And they’re just getting started. 
 



Amendment backers told the media they’ve identified more than 40 
abortion laws they plan to challenge—including commonsense 
protections like: 

• Requiring that only doctors perform abortions 
• Banning taxpayer funding of abortion 
• Requiring parental notice for minors 

One extremist group actually publishes a list of these so-called 
“barriers” on the homepage of its website—saying they’re “working to 
remove these barriers!”  
 
This is what they do: 
 
Deceive voters. Pass an extreme amendment. Then they systematically 
dismantle every law that in any way limits abortion—one lawsuit at a 
time—even if removing these laws harms women by allowing abortions 
in unsanitary facilities or without proper medical oversight. 
 
We’re asking what if this happened in Arkansas? 
What if well-funded, out-of-state abortion groups spent millions to 
confuse voters here? 
What if enough people believed the lie? 
 
Arizona is a warning. We cannot ignore it, and we must be ready! Would 
you share one of our Facebook posts or forward this email to a friend? 
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